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Dish of the month
As we work on behalf of two different caterers, we thought 
it only right that we include some of our favourite dishes!

This month, Dish of the Month is:
“Truffled mascarpone with asparagus and baked parmesan 
on brioche” (v)

Special mentions
Here at The Perfect Wedding Company we like to recog-
nize any special achievements received through the hard 
work and dedication of our staff. So we think we ought to 
mention that Gibson Hall has been awarded the "City of 
London Garden Award."

We really believe that the Gibson Hall Garden is a hidden 
treasure amidst the hustle and bustle of central London. So 

why not give us a call if you are looking for a wedding venue with a great location but with the serenity of a 
country garden.

Welcome to our monthly wedding update!

Although we've been extremely busy recently planning some magical weddings, we are 

excited to share news, trends and tips with you in this brand new newsletter!

As usual - get in touch should you need any FREE guidance and support!

Jemma,
Head wedding planner
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